
 

       

    
  

03 October 2024 

Our Ref: SPE.LMA.Geography 

Dear Families 

Year 11 Geography Fieldwork Day 2 Wednesday 16th/Thursday 17th/Friday 18th October 

We would like to offer students in Year 11 the opportunity to attend their allocated fieldwork day in 

Ipswich.  The visit is for all year 11 geography students and it follows on from their first fieldwork day 

last summer in Southwold.  

We will be leaving Stowmarket High School straight after period 1 (10:25am) and will return at 3pm. 

Students can wear non-uniform but please keep an eye on the weather. Clothes must be suitable for 

walking around Ipswich and inclement weather, if forecast. Students will be made aware of the day 

and what groups they are in closer to the time. 

The cost of the trip is £12.  Payment should be made on ParentPay, where there is also a consent 

section, and this must be filled in before your child can go. We cannot take students without family’s 

consent 

Students should bring a packed lunch or money to purchase food, which can be brought from various 

outlets in the town centre. Students eligible for free school meals can be provided with a packed lunch, 

if your child would like a school lunch, please can you email s.peckford@stowhigh.com by 8th October 

2024. 

BEHAVIOUR – students will be removed from the trip if behaviour in school is poor, and no refund will 

be given if the full amount has been paid. 

If you require financial assistance and or login details for ParentPay, please contact the Educational 
Visits Coordinator at l.may@stowhigh.com. 

If you have any questions about this visit, please contact me at s.peckford@stowhigh.com. 

Kind Regards  

 

Simon Peckford 

Subject coordinator Geography 
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